
EMPLOYEE PAY FREQUENCY AND WAGE 
ACCESS OPTIONS



Facts
Assumptions

Risks
Opportunities

• A growing number of employees are asking to be paid on a more 
frequent basis

• Increasing the number of pay periods will necessitate increased 
personnel at central office to ensure that pay is accurate, and 
that proper reports on pay are made to governing agencies (IRS, 
Attorney General, etc.)

• Going to two pay periods a month will necessitate added 
personnel in Payroll, Benefits, and HR to process timecards, 
establish pay in the system under tighter timelines, and to adjust 
benefit deductions

• Current estimates would be 8 added specialist positions and the 
necessity to move some employees from a 222-day calendar to 
a 256-day calendar

• Total permanent increase in cost for these added personnel and 
calendar days would be $940,000 a year.

• Added pressure on campuses to process timecards more 
frequently

• Wagestream offers employees the opportunity to access funds 
from their earned income prior to payday

• These payments would not be loans. Employees would be able to 
access money through the Wagestream App when they had a 
need for funds prior to their next payday

• The district can set a limit on the amount of money that could be 
made available to employees, and prevent employees who have 
obligations such as wage garnishment from participating

EMPLOYEE PAY FREQUENCY ANALYSIS

• KISD pays all employees, with the exception of 260-day calendar 
workers, once-a-month

• This August, the Human Resources department conducted a 
survey of all employees to determine that rate of preference for 
moving to twice-a-month pay periods

• Current survey results: 3978 votes
51% once-a-month
49% twice-a-month
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